
 
March 1, 2023  
  
Dear Elementary School Families – Clarke High School  
 
As you know, we continue to experience increased enrolment pressures 
within the family of elementary schools that connect to Clarke High School. 
Specifically, we have significant challenges in having enough space for all our 


